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Mardi Gras Holiday Does Not Affect Tax Filings Due Feb. 20 
 

 Mobile—The Alabama Department of Revenue reminds all taxpayers in 

the Baldwin and Mobile county areas that state and state-administered local tax 

reporting and payment due dates set Feb. 20, 2007, remain in effect.   

 Although the Mardi Gras holiday celebration this year falls on Tuesday, 

Feb. 20, 2007, it does not affect state and state-administered local tax filing 

deadlines.  Tax returns and payments normally due by Feb. 20, 2007, will remain 

due by Feb. 20, according to the Alabama Department of Revenue.   

 The Mobile Taxpayer Service Center will be closed on Tuesday, Feb. 20, 

but all other Alabama Department of Revenue offices will be open across the 

state.   
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